
PRESS RELEASE
contact: Brian Smith | bsmith@hockeyeastonline.com | 339.227.2988 | @BriSmi22 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: DECEMBER 12, 2020

The Hockey East Association | 591 North Avenue #2 | Wakefield, MA | 01880 |

New Hampshire's Luke Reid Suspended One Game

WAKEFIELD, Mass. - Hockey East announced today that New Hampshire freshman defenseman Luke Reid 
(Warman, Sask.) has been suspended for one game stemming from an incident at 14:17 of the third period on Fri-
day, December 11 against Maine. Reid will miss the game on Saturday, December 12 against the Black Bears and 
be eligible to return to the Wildcats’ lineup on Saturday, December 17 against Merrimack.
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